



GRAMMAR: READING



Living in London

Hi, everyone! Can I tell you about my favourite city?

London is **the biggest** city in the UK and it's the capital. It's famous for its red buses and black taxis. It's got **the oldest** underground railway too. Everybody calls it "the tube". About half a million mice live in the tunnels of the tube.



If you're in London, you can go in a boat along the River Thames or visit the London Eye. My favourite tourist attraction is Tower Bridge. It's **the most famous** bridge in London. It usually opens for ships twice a day.

The most popular museum in London is the British Museum. There are other fascinating museums too, including a cinema museum, a rugby museum and a magic museum.



London has got lots of parks. I really like Hyde Park. You can have a picnic or ride your bike there. I think it's **the most peaceful** place in London. In Hyde Park, there's a lake. On Christmas Day, there's a swimming race there. The swimmers are brave: the water is freezing!



TASK 1. ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

1. What is London famous for? _____
2. What's "the tube"? _____
3. How often does Tower Bridge open? _____
4. What can you do in Hyde Park? _____
5. Where's the swimming race? When is it? _____
6. Do you want to visit London? Why / Why not? _____